Marine and Fresh Water Quality Task Force _
Minutes, September 19, 2011 ORLEANS TOUN CLERK
Town Hall Annex, Lower Level "T1OCT 17 11+ 2

W@%
Attending Members: Carolyn Kennedy, Judy Scanlon, Gilbert Merritt, Ken Scott, Jack "Bugs" Moran,

Bob Royce
Concerned Citizen: Charles Harris

Meeting called to order by Chair Carolyn Kennedy at 10:00 am.
1) Minutes of the August 15 meeting were approved. 4-0-2

2) Evaluation of Summer Estuary Sampling: 2011 sampling was completed this morning and went well
but it seemed harder to get coverage of all sites than in previous years. We need to recruit more new
samplers. There was discussion and suggestions made as to groups to contact. Other Committees, Nauset
Newcomers, Nauset Marine, Arey's Boat Yard, Orleans Yacht Club

3) Cedar Pond: No new input from NSTAR on Cedar Pond and the cormorant problem.

4) Other Business:

Charles Harris reported on the Eastham study of 11 of their freshwater ponds. A report is expected in late
October to the Eastham BOS and the public. Information can be found on the Eastham Town website under
their Water Management Committee.

Future meetings are scheduled for:

October 17

November 21

December 19

Meeting was adjourned at 10:35 am. 6-0-0

Respectfully submitted:

Gilbert Merritt // —

/ﬂ//



